
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
School 

Newsletter—24th March 2023 

Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1—92% 

Year 2—93% 

Year 3—92% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—92% 

Year 6—94% 

 

Our Value for March is Love. 

 

 

 

Dates for the term. 

27th March—Parents’ Evening. 

28th March—Parents’ Evening. 

31st March—Year 4 percussion concert 

31st March—Easter competition.  

31st March—School closes for Easter. 

17th April  - School re-opens. 

School Uniform Sale 

As the school year progresses children begin to grow 
out of their uniform from September. We have a 
good collection of uniform in school which has been 
donated.  On the two parent’s evenings we plan to 
have uniform sales in school.  We hope this will help 
you out.  

Comic Relief 

Well done to all the children for their efforts to support 
Comic Relief on Friday. We had some very creative hair 
designs and colourful clothing. In total we raised £140. 
Thankyou for all your efforts. 

Year 6 SATs 

The children in Year 6 will be doing their SATs from May  
9th—12th. It is essential that all Year 6 children attend 
school every day during this week. Further guidance 
regarding how to support your child will be sent after 
Easter. 

The month of Ramadan. 

The Islamic month of Ramadan is a time for         
reflection, contemplation, and celebration. This year 
Ramadan is from March  22nd until April 21st.    
Fasting plays a large part during Ramadan, with 
muslims fasting from sunrise until sunset each day. 
The festival of Eid then follows the month of       
Ramadan. 

Science Week. 

Last week in school the children took part in a 
range of activities to celebrate British Science Week. 
Some of the activities involved the children devel-
oping their skills in Technology, Engineering and 
Maths also. 


